
Members, 
  
A reminder has been stated from Wilmar Logistics officers for growers to review and 
update their forecast maps on the Grower Web at their earliest convenience. 
Accurate forecast maps are essential for ensuring efficient planning and logistics. 
  
Once updated, members should forward their maps to their designated Logistics 
Officer or email them directly to sharon.green@au.wilmar-intl.com  
  
Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
Allan  
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